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Meeting Date: Maya 4, 2015

Revocation of Plat Review Officers No Longer Serving

Summary:

Individuals have been appointed as Rutherford County Plat Review Officers during their employment with
Rutherford County.  North Carolina General Statute 47-30.2 dictates that any individual who no longer
performs these duties should have their appointment formally revoked by resolution.  Ms. Sheila Spicer no
longer serves in this capacity.  It is requested that the following resolution be approved which would revoke the
appointment of Ms. Spicer as a Plat Review Officer on behalf of the County.

Budget:

N/A

Contact Information:

Katie Doherty,  G.I.S./E911 Addressing and Records Coordinator
287-1226
katie.doherty@rutherfordcountync.gov

Recommended Motion:

Approve resolution.
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